From: Dan Dills

To: SED Exhibits
Subject: SB801
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 10:56:34 PM

To the Gentleman and Gentleladies of the Oregon Legislature,

I'm writing to you today as a concerned Oregonian Parent, TaxPayer & Voter. | urge you to
move SB801 foreword in the legislative process. I'm from a long line of Teachers and believe
you can't go wrong with education. With all the attention to firearm issues in this country and
the complex, expensive & politically explosive solutions being posed, SB801 is a feasible,
logical and affordable way to actually do something. Something that will assuredly save
children's lives. Not unlike simple fire drills. It's time to take action for the safety or our kids.
The Partisan posturing, pandering and patronizing must end. Dont be swayed by special
interest groups, they didn't elect you, we did. Our children deserve better than that. You have
the opportunity to make a change that costs so little and it'd only have to save 1life to be
exponentially worth it.

Again, | strongly urge you to support and even strengthen SB801.

Respectfully, Daniel F. Dills, Eugene Oregon.
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